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From the Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors, requesting a written informational report from the
Chief Human Resources Officer, Department of Human Resources, regarding the October 2017
guidance from the Office of the County Executive relative to policies for urgent salary change
requests, to include the change that the Department of Administration will no longer certify that there
are sufficient funds available in departmental budgets for certain position actions.
(INFORMATIONAL ONLY UNLESS OTHERWISE DIRECTED BY THE COMMITTEE)
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